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The following questions were submitted in writing by Vendor D. (Answers 
follow.) 

 

1a. Vendor E  would like to ask a clarifying question on the “January 1, 2021” date of service noted 
on tab 7. A question around this date was also asked by Vendor B. Listed on page 4 on the Q&A 
regarding Part 5 of the RFP: 

 
 Question 8 of 5.1.4 C. Behavioral Health Provider Networks is limited to a single date of service, 

1/1/2021 (holiday). If not, please provide a date of service range? 
 
A: See Amendment 2, new language for Section 5.1.4, C. Behavioral Healthcare Provider 

Networks, Item 8, page 43.  
 
 
1b. Is SCPEBA looking to use January 1, 2021 as a single date in time for unit cost measurement, or, 

as January 1, 2021 is a holiday and may NOT have robust claims activity, would they 
accept/prefer a range of dates? If so, please specify range. 

 
A: No.  See answer to Question 1a. 
   


